
 

 
165 Klundert Crescent,  

Cottam, Ontario N0R 1B0 
(519) 839-4595 or (519) 966-2259 

 
 

 
Mr. Joe Garon 
Turnkey Entertainment & Promotions 
1 Earl Court 
Essex, Ontario 
N8M 3E1 
 
 
Dear Joe, 
 
I have been asked to write this letter on behalf of the Board of Directors and entire membership of the 
Essex County Dancers Incorporated Competition Team. We would like to extend our sincere thanks for 
an amazing Legends Live Show and very successful fundraising event for our team.   
 
With this being the first Legends Live event hosted by our organization, we have received many positive 
comments and compliments, which now makes us eager to host a 2

nd
 Annual Legends Live show in the 

fall of 2012.  Having never hosted an event like this, we were not sure what to expect.  Was the ticket 
price of too much?  Will it sell out?  Will we meet our goals?  This event reduced our fundraising events 
from 4 smaller events to a single night with the same financial outcome as the 4 events put together, thus 
easing the burden of fundraising on our families. 
 
Thank you again to you, your staff and the performers for an amazing and professional show, and we 
look forward to working with you and Turnkey Entertainment & Promotions next year. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Gisele Hudvagner 

 
Gisele Hudvagner 
President 
 



 
Synchronized Skating Club 

 
 

 
 
Turnkey Entertainment & Promotions     
Attention: Joe Garon 
1 Earl Court 
Essex, Ontario, Canada N8M 3E1 
 
          May 27, 2011 
 
 
 
Joe,  
 
 

I’m thrilled to be able to prepare this letter, to put a few words on paper, to express our 

appreciation for another successful fundraising event, on behalf of the Board of Directors at Rose 

City Rhythms. Last year’s event was a terrific show and Legends Live received many compliments of 

how much everyone enjoyed the fundraiser; we were ecstatic with the fact that it was a “huge hit” to 

all that attended. Many of our patrons and sponsors have requested to return next year and asked to 

be on a preferred ticket list. Our February 2011 Legends Live show exceeded our expectations with 

yet another successful sold-out evening of great entertainment. 

Your staff is outstanding in what they do, and our committee enjoyed the professional 

manner in which all the hard work was conducted through every step from the early planning stages, 

to the performance night and right to the clean-up at the end of the event. Your expertise along the 

way was very useful in preparing and planning the many details of such a program. Everyone at 

Rose City Rhythms is looking forward to working on our next event, and I’m sure that we’ll start our 

plans with you for our next event in just a few short months. 

We hope to be able to repeat this event annually, and know that we can depend on Turnkey 

Entertainment for repeat success. We look forward to working with you and your group again soon. 

Thank you and congratulations! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Frank Fernandes 
 
Frank Fernandes 
President, 
Rose City Rhythms 
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